
 

MEMO 
 

 

DATE: July 18, 2013 
 
TO:  Planning Commission Members 
 
FROM: Matthew Lepke, AICP 

Community Development Department 
 
RE: The Residences at Old Hawthorne PUD plan (Case #13-93) 

 
Please see the attached correspondence from Tim Crockett of Crockett Engineering 
requesting tabling of the Residences at Old Hawthorne PUD plan request to the August 
8`, 2013 Planning Commission hearing. The request is being made to allow additional 
time for the applicant to refine the application in regard to building locations and other 
site features. This is the applicant’s first tabling request. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (573) 874-7239. 



2608 North Stadium Boulevard 
Columbia, Missouri 65202 

(573) 447-0292 

 

www.crockettengineering.com 
 

July 11, 2013 
 
Matthew Lepke 
Building and Site Design 
PO Box 6015 
Columbia, MO  65205 
 
Mr. Lepke: 
 
On behalf of Old Hawthorne Development, Inc., I would like to take this opportunity to 
request that Case 13-93 that is being scheduled to be heard before the Planning and 
Zoning Commission on July 18, 2013 be tabled.  We respectfully request that the 
Commission table this item until the August 8, 2013 meeting.   
 
I appreciate your attention to this matter.  Should you have questions, please feel free 
to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 

 
Tim Crockett, PE 
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